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August 29, 2017 
 
 
Re:  Polyethylene Force Majeure Notice 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Issues arising from Hurricane Harvey have significantly limited Chevron Phillips Chemical Company 
LP’s ability to produce and deliver polyethylene products.  Therefore, effective immediately and until 
further notice, Chevron Phillips Chemical is declaring force majeure on all polyethylene products. 
 
Please be assured that Chevron Phillips Chemical is working diligently to minimize the impact of this 
event on your business and return to full polyethylene deliveries as soon as possible.  We are in the 
process of evaluating the expected duration and will provide you with updates as more information 
becomes available.  You will be contacted by your Chevron Phillips Chemical polyethylene sales 
representative to discuss the supply plan. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience to your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jim Becker 
Vice President, Polymers 
 
 


